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ardtndd@newnorth.net 

MERRY CHRISTMAS 

  
 

 
 

Thank you for giving to The Lord through us 

Don and Teleka Dewing 

 
Left: Benjamin and Ashley with Hope between, JessiLee, boy, and Mason in front 
Middle: Adam & Jennifer Family, Little boys Samuel, Asher, Elisha Next Row: Malachi, Isaac, Grace 
Back row: Damaris, Jennifer, Nathaniel, Adam, Caleb, Maacah 
Right: Micah and Michelle, Jonah, Chase 
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“For I was hungry and you gave Me something to eat; I was thirsty 
and you gave Me something to drink...to the extent that you did it to 

one of these brothers of Mine, even the least of them, you did it to Me.” 
Matthew 25:35-40 
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JENSEN NEWS 
WABA-NUN-NUNG GOSPEL CHAPEL  
rcjensen2@hotmail.com 
Dear Friends, 

Greetings to you in this season when we celebrate the incarnation 
of God’s Son. This past Sunday our church family shared a meal after the 
worship service and decorated the church for Christmas. We are rejoicing 
during this season, singing Christmas carols and finishing the final weeks 
of our Christmas series on Sunday morning. We are studying how the 
accounts of the birth of John the Baptist and the incarnation of Christ are 
interwoven in the Scripture. In junior church we usually have five to seven 
children attend, all of them from the tribe. Nancy has been teaching in 

Cheryl’s absence, and has been exploring the different characters in the Christmas story. She knows many of the 
children from her work at the public school, so she already has built a relationship with them. The mission pantry 
has been busy. We had about twenty families last Wednesday. Our church pantry will be on December 15th. We 
moved the pantry from Wednesday to Saturday and the hours will be from 1 to 3pm. We are hoping this will 
bring more people out. In January we have Parry and Angeline Stelter coming to speak. They are from Word of 
Hope Ministries and they will be giving a seminar on the Biblical response to grief, loss and trauma. It will be 
held at our church on Thursday, January 24th at 7pm. Since grief, loss, and trauma are so prevalent in the native 
community we ask your prayers that many would come out, and that there would be a great impact. We also ask 
for your prayers for several members of our congregation. B. is suffering with cancer, congestive heart failure, 
and kidney failure. Another member is recovering from major surgery. We also ask your prayers for Cheryl’s 
progress as she recovers from foot surgery. We thank all of you for your prayer and support and wish you a merry 
Christmas and blessed New Year.  

 
In His Service,  
Richard and Cheryl Jensen 
 
6 For to us a child is born, to us a son is given, and the government will be on his shoulders. And he will 

be called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God, Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace. 7 Of the greatness of his 
government and peace there will be no end. He will reign on David’s throne and over his kingdom, establishing 
and upholding it with justice and righteousness from that time on and forever. The zeal of the Lord Almighty will 
accomplish this.  Isaiah 9:6-7 

 
ADAM & JENNIFER DEWING 
SUNNYSIDE COMMUNITY CHURCH 
ajdewing@gmail.com 
  

 We are so thankful for 
each of you who pray for us and 
support us, as we labor here for 
our Father in Heaven. We pray 
that you will be drawn closer to 
Him and that your relationship 
will grow deeper and more full 
in the coming year. 

Merry Christmas! 

Adam &  Jennifer Dewing 
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BENJAMIN & ASHLEY DEWING 
MIDWEST INDIAN MISSION YOUTH MINISTRY 
bdewing26@gmail.com 
 
Hello again from the Dewing family!! 
 It's definitely winter time in northern Wisconsin. We have snow, 
cold and frozen lakes! We seem to be busy no matter what time of the 
year it is. Winter is filled with school, kids in sports, band, and plays, 
our youth activities, and preparing for the coming summer ministry 
events. We just want to take a minute and pass along Christmas greetings 
from our family to yours!! We hope you all enjoy the season and have a 
happy and safe New Year!  

 As always we appreciate your support in every way! Continue to keep all of us in prayer, including our 
youth and the community.  
Blessings to all of you throughout the coming months!! 
Benjamin and Ashley Dewing, Hope, Mason, JessiLee  

 
 MICAH & MICHELLE DEWING 

NEW HOPE SHELTER & TRANSITIONAL HOUSING 
director@newhopeshelter.net 

 
The end of the year is approaching and we are making 

plans to spend time with family, celebrate the birth of Jesus, and 
give each other gifts as reminders of the gifts we’ve received of 
unconditional love, forgiveness, and most importantly salvation. I 
am reminded that I need to be vigilant in building and maintaining 
relationships that open opportunities to share that eternal gift with 
the people I come in contact with every day.  

Let’s take this Christmas to remember to encourage one 
another to prioritize our love for Christ by using our gifts for His 
purpose.  

“Let your light shine before men in such a way that they may see your good works, and glorify your Father 
who is in heaven.” Matthew 5:16 
 Michelle and I are very grateful for your love and support throughout the year. On behalf of Kathy, Russ, 
Eugene, and Tina here at the shelter, thank you, we are blessed by the gifts of your prayers and donations.  
Merry Christmas! 
 
In His service, Micah Dewing – Shelter Director 

 
“Behold, I stand at the door and knock; if anyone hears My voice and opens the door, I will come in to 

him and will dine with him, and he with Me.” Revelation 3:20         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PRAISES        PRAYER 
 
 Year-end Gifts     People struggling with Depression 
 Opportunities to Minister    Shelter Support 2019 
 Bible Studies     Community Members - Salvation 
 Winter items to give away   Staff Health Issues 
 Christmas Carols     Transitional Housing Remodel 
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PERMIT NO. 3 

REACHING THE FIRST AMERICANS FOR CHRIST 

ELECTRONIC SERVICE REQUESTED 

DIRECTOR: MIDWEST INDIAN MISSION, INC.    REV. DON DEWING 
PASTOR: SUNNYSIDE COMMUNITY CHURCH    ADAM DEWING 
PASTOR: LAKE LUCERNE GOSPEL CHAPEL     REV. DON DEWING 
PASTOR: WABA-NUN-NUNG GOSPEL CHAPEL    REV. RICHARD JENSEN 
SHELTER DIRECTOR        MICAH DEWING 
YOUTH MINISTRIES        BENJAMIN DEWING 
NEW HOPE SHELTER & TRANSITIONAL HOUSING    715-478-3669 
REV. DON DEWING        715-478-2677 
REV. RICHARD JENSEN       715-784-0250 
BENJAMIN DEWING        715-889-0400 
ADAM DEWING        715-478-0084  
MIDWEST INDIAN MISSION MINISTRIES     715-478-2730 
FAX          715-478-2731 
MIDWEST INDIAN MISSION WEBSITE     WWW.MIDWESTINDIANMISSION.ORG   
NEW HOPE SHELTER        WWW.NEWHOPESHELTER.NET  

DESIGNATE YOUR GIFT AND INDICATE AMOUNT, MAKE YOUR CHECKS OUT TO: 
MIDWEST INDIAN MISSION, INC. 

__________ General Fund  __________ Don Dewing  __________ Richard Jensen 

__________ Benjamin Dewing  __________ Micah Dewing  __________Where Most Needed 

__________ Homeless Shelter  __________ Food Pantry  __________ Parsonage Repairs 

__________ Cafeteria Addition  __________ Winter Fuel  __________ Transitional Housing
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